
RE: Virgins Croft Plot 3A 
Jane de Garston <asstclerk@battletowncouncil.gov.uk> 
Fri 23/10/2020 12:12 

To: 

Cc: 

Dear S 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
The access path suffers from erosion which is difficult to repair. 
 
I have asked the grounds staff to look at the path when they are completing the winter 
maintenance at the site to see if anything can be done. We will also submit  a report to the 
Environment Committee of your concerns. 
 
Kind regards 
Jane de Garston 
Assistant to Town Clerk 
Battle Town Council 
 
You have received this email from Battle Town Council. The content of this email is confidential 
may be legally privileged and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly 
forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of 
the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow 
with its deletion. Battle Town Council ensures that email security is a high priority. We have put 
efforts into ensuring that the message is error and virus free. Unfortunately, full security of the 
email cannot be ensured as, despite our efforts, the data included in emails could be infected, 
intercepted or corrupted. Therefore, the recipient should check the email for threats with 
proper software, as the sender does not accept liability for any damage inflicted by viewing the 
content of this email. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: 07 October 2020 12:39 
To: Enquiries <enquiries@battletowncouncil.gov.uk> 
Subject: Virgins Croft Plot 3A 
 
Virgins Croft Allotment plot 3A 
 
Hi 
 
I've noticed over the past few years that the border of the allotment access path, on the left as 
one walks down to the plots from Virgins Lane, has become dangerously subsided. This is 
particularly bad from the first plot on the right, (Plot 1 I believe) and continues down past our 
plot 3A. 
 
There are also wide gaps towards the stream that runs parallel to the path, wide enough for 
someone to slip down into. 
 
I am very concerned that the combination of subsidence and the gaps could cause a serious 
accident. The path also narrows considerably near our plot, adding to the hazard. 
 
 
Kind regards 
S G 
 
 
 


